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Welcome everyone to the second grade!  We have an exciting and busy year ahead of us filled with a lot of learning!  We will begin testing this week to see what reading level each child is on.  


I will need volunteers to help in the classroom with reading groups once testing is finished.  I will also need volunteers to help make copies, laminate, and prepare materials needed.  Please let me know if you are at all interested.


One thing that we always seem to run low on in the classroom is extra snack for the students who do not bring in snack daily.  If you would like to donate some extra snack to our class, they will greatly appreciate it!


I will also be sending home a weekly folder on Fridays with the previous weeks graded papers.  Please look for a folder to come home on Fridays labeled  “Friday Folder”.  There is a parent log to sign each week saying you have reviewed your child’s grades.  This will be in addition to your child’s daily folder that will be sent home with important school information, as well as their daily agenda that will need signed by parents each night.


Please feel free to contact me at any time with questions or concerns.  The best form of communication for me is e-mail.





*Homework will always be the same every week, unless there is no school.





Monday – Math Worksheet and Read for 20 min.


Tuesday – Writing Prompt and Read for 20 min.


Wednesday – Math Worksheet and Read for 20 min.


Thursday – Write all spelling words in a sentence and read for 20 min.
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August/September News

















Important Information





A peek at the month…








Reading: We will be asking and answering questions to show understanding of key details in fiction and non-fiction text.  We will also be building our reading stamina for Daily 5 stations and learning how to choose “just right” books to read.  Look for information to come home soon on how to help your child choose “just right” books at home. 





Math:  We will be learning and reviewing how to mentally add and subtract within 20 using various strategies.  We will also be using addition and subtraction strategies to solve one and two step word problems.





Writing: We will be learning to write complete descriptive sentences.  Each child will also be creating their own personal narratives, retelling an event from their life.  





Social Studies:  We will be working on civics and government unit and then moving into science at the end of September.  We will learn the importance of a government.  We will also learn the roles and responsibilities of citizens.








Save the Date





8/26: Spirit Night at Carousel 7:30 pm


9/1: No School 


9/2: Spirit Night at Carousel Farms 7:30 pm


9/5: Early Release


9/11:  PTA Meeting at 6:30 pm


9/22: Progress Reports


9/23: Curriculum Night K-2


9/25: No School – Teacher Workday


9/26:  Spirit Day – Wear PS’s to school/RES Movie Night


9/30: Spirit Night at Chili’s








Contact Information:





Phone: (919) 554-8600      E-mail: troseshearon@wcpss.net














